
 

STOCKHOLM 
Ladies International Grand Prix 2025 

 

 
INVITATION 

 
 

We are delighted to welcome you 13-17 August to Sweden and Stockholm for 
Ladies International Grand Prix 2025.  

The Ladies International Grand Prix started on the initiative of the European Champion Ylva 
Jansson from Sweden. The first competition took place in Sweden 1988 and has since then 
been arranged every year in different European countries.  

The purpose of the competition is to unite experienced Olympic Skeet shooters with 
newcomers to the sport in a high quality competition with a friendly atmosphere. This year's 
competition will be held at Sorunda shooting range south of Stockholm.  

 

Program:  

●​ Wednesday 13 August: Arrival 
●​ Thursday 14th August: Training  
●​ Friday 15th August: Competition 75 targets (category A+B) 
●​ Saturday 16th August: Competition 50 targets + finals and Banquet at hotel   
●​ Sunday 17th August: Departure  

If you have any questions you are welcome to contact Ylva Jansson on email 
jansson49@live.se. 

 

 
https://www.ladiesgrandprix.com/  
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